

Dear colleagues and partners,

The year 2021 is finally drawing to a close. On behalf of the faculty and administrative staff of XJTU and School of International Education, we would like to extend our New Year greetings.

Looking back over the past year, it was both rewarding and challenging in many complex and contradictory ways. Despite the numerous difficulties that the pandemic has bring to us, XJTU has managed to stay on course and embrace new achievements in tough situation. Shouldering the task of building a first-class University, we believe that every obstacle and challenge will be overcome and lead to new success. During this past year, we have consolidated our relations with international partners, assured the teaching activities conducting regularly both online and offline to prevent any inconvenience to students, and continuing to expand the University's tradition of academic excellence. This year, we have celebrated a number of institutional achievements that could not be achieved without our partners. Therefore, we highly value our relationship and all your support as always.

As we look to 2022, we hope our partnership in international education would be deepened. Together, we will celebrate one another, and we will lift each other up, ensuring a strong and sustainable future for our institution.

We sincerely hope that 2022 will be a great year and will mark a further turning point towards the end of the pandemic. Have a joyful holiday season and a healthy New Year with those you love!

Best wishes from Xi' an Jiaotong University!

Yours sincerely,

Guangrui Wen
Dean of School of International Education
Xi' an Jiaotong University



